
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: School Board Members 

 

From: Mark Fortman, Director of Operations 

 

Date: May 5, 2025 

 

Re: Milk and Dairy Products Bid Award 

 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

On Tuesday April 22nd 2021 the District received two (2) bids to provide Milk and Dairy 

Products for the 2025-2026 school year.  Also included in this bid through a Joint Powers 

Agreement with District 197 are SSD 6, ISD 191, ISD 199, ISD 832, ISD 833, and ISD 834.  

Attached is the bid recap. 

 

 

RECOMMENDED RESOLUTION: 

 
BE IT RESOLVED by the School Board of School District 197 to approve the low bid from 
St. Paul Beverage Solutions to provide Milk and Dairy Products for the 2025-2026 school 
year on behalf of the seven (7) districts included in the Joint Powers Agreement. 
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